CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

PLANNING DEPARTMENT - Development & Building Services

May 20, 2014



Richard J. Berry, Mayor

David Thompson, P.E. Thompson Engineering P.O. Box 65760 Albuquerque, New Mexico 87193

RE: THE TRAILS - UNITS 1, 2 & 3

Amendment to the Drainage Master Plan

File: <u>C09-D001</u> PE Stamp: 04/14/2014

Dear Mr. Thompson:

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received on 4/14/2014 the above referenced **Amendment to the Drainage Master Plan (DMP)** for The Trails Units 1-3, and revised Table 4 (page 6) Stamped 5/7/14, are approved for future development.

PO Box 1293

If you have questions, please contact me at grolson@cabq.gov or phone 505-924-3994.

Albuquerque

Sincerely, Stagon Man 5/20/14

New Mexico 87103

Gregory R. Olson, P.E.

Senior Engineer

www.cabq.gov

Orig: Drainage file C09-D001

c.pdf Addressee via Email: TECnm@yahoo.com

Rick Beltromo, Galway Construction, <u>RBeltramo@gciNM.com</u> Hugh Floyd, Easterling Consultants, <u>Hugh@ECEngr.com</u>